
LANE HALL PROJECT 

(Renovation)  
 

 
  

Architect: Canal 5 Studio Contractors:  Hebert Construction 
 

Completion Date: Summer, 2018  Total Square Feet: 5,200 

 

Programmatic Drivers:   

The Communications department currently occupies 141 and 145 Nichols Street. These two 
buildings are scheduled to be demoed as part of the STEM project in the fall of 2018. As a result, 
Communications must be relocated as soon as possible.  
 
The vacant space on the ground floor of Lane Hall, previously occupied by Post & Print, will be 
utilized. Additional space on both the ground and first floors currently occupied by DOF, DOS, 
and general building support services will also be re-purposed as part of the renovation. 


